
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:        

Catholic Schools Week 2020 was a wonderful success!  

We thank our teachers for putting together such a high 

energy week and the FSA for all their support.  We also 

thank YOU, our parents for your commitment to a 

Catholic School Education and to Assumption Catholic 

School! Our Faith, Family, Fun Day celebration was a 

beautiful success with dance, music and cake to 

celebrate Father Ivan’s 10th CSW!  Go to our website 

for pictures and articles! We appreciate all out parents 

and friends who attended 

During this Catholic Schools Week, we were honored by 

a visit from, Archbishop Borys Gudziak.  He celebrated 

the Divine Liturgy and presented two students with a 

scholarship.  He took a tour of our school and was very 

impressed with our building, teachers and students.  It 

was a wonderful visit.  

Things to know:                                        *Registration 

2020-2021 – Please send back your paperwork ASAP.  

Registration not due until June 1 but we would 

appreciate the forms to be returned.  

*Report Cards went home last week. Check the book 

bags!  

* MAP testing is complete! We will keep you posted on 

the results! 

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

God Bless,      

Mrs. Shumny                           

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net   

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority 

*Please no double parking. Please be 

careful pulling out. *If you have moved 

or changed your phone number please 

let us know ASAP! 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Orders  

DUE: March 6th – no extentions! 

* Souper Bowl was a success – over 50 
cans collected! Thank you to all who 

supported this endeavor.  Our 
predictions were wrong the 49ers did not 
win. All cans were donated to the Soup 
Kitchen at St. John’s right here in Perth 

Amboy.  

*Our first Hot Chocolate Paint & Sip was 
a success! We FSA raised close to $600 – 

we thank Investors Bank for their 
support! 

*Thank you to Mr. Palhais for hanging up 
the TV in the front foyer. We appreciate 

all your help! 

*Thank you to the Marte Family for 
changing the bathroom faucets in the 
girl’s room downstairs! We appreciate 

your generosity! 

 

*Thank you to our Bulldog News club who 
put together another newsletter!  Great 

job!  (newsletter attached) 

 

*Our Open House hosted 15 families! We 
are looking forward to welcoming them 

in September! 
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 Dates to Remember: 
February 10th $3 Dress Down 

February 14th Wear Pink and Red!! 
February 17th no classes 

February 25th ACS night at Miller’s Ale House in Woodbridge 
February 28th Field Trip for grades 3 to 7 to Medieval Times  

February 28th ½ Way Marking Period 3 – Progress Reports on PowerSchool 
March 6th Gertrude Hawk Candy Orders Due! 

 

***Father Daughter Dance rescheduled –  
date TBD after Lent!** 

 
 

From the Office: 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any questions or concerns. 
January Extended Bills went out and well as Cafeteria Balances.   

 
 

FSA Corner: 
March 6th - Gertrude Hawk Candy orders due!  

February 25th ACS night at Miller’s Ale House in Woodbridge 
March 24th ACS night at Longhorn’s Steak House in Woodbridge 

School Picnic changed to June 10th 
 

Church Corner: 
Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 
If you do not have a Parish please join us:  

Saturday, February 8th 5:00pm, Sunday, February 9th at 9:00 am 
Saturday, February 15th 5:00pm, Sunday, February 16th at 9:00 am 

 

 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) and baptized and 
interested in receiving First Holy Communion – please call the office ASAP – LAST CHANCE FOR THIS SCHOOL 

YEAR TO RECEIVE THE SACREMENT!! 


